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Reception have been learning about senses this 

week. Our tuff tray included lots of things to smell, 

touch, hear and look at. We had lots of fun using 

our senses to explore. We also had an exciting 

tasting lesson where we tried lots of different 

flavours including salty, bitter and sour. 

 

We also used more of our senses by going on an 

Autumn Adventure. We found lots of leaves and 

sticks and even found some frogs in the wildlife 

garden!  

 

 

Nursery have been 

practising their fine 

motor skills to cut with 

scissors. They also 

enjoyed our 'Physical 

Fridays' where they got 

to use their scooters to 

move around! 
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PTA dates for 

your diary 
 

Thurs 14th Oct – 

Nursery Cake Sale 

 

Mon 18th Oct - 

Uniform Sale 

 

Thurs 21st Oct – 

Movie Night for 

our pupils 

 

More information 

to follow shortly. 

 

 

 

Year 3 will be challenging 

themselves in the last week of this 

half term by doing a sponsored 5k 

challenge in 1 day!  

They will be raising money for the 

World Land Trust to help conserve 

and protect our world's rainforests. 

Please do sponsor them if they ask 

and wish us luck! 

Nursery - Warda 

Reception – Yasin 

Year 1 – Adam E &                

Francisco 

Year 2 - Mustafa 

Year 3 - Emani 

Year 4 – Aaliyah 

Year 5 – Iqlas 

Year 6 – Aaliyah 

Music –  Year 2 

Sports – Renae 

Spanish – Ibtisam and 

Ebony 

 

Reception – 89%  

Year 1 – 92% 

Year 2 – 91% 

Year 3 – 95% 

Year 4 – 98% 

Year 5 – 96%  

Year 6 – 96% 

 

Well done to  

Year 4 
 

In Gardening Club our West 

London Zone pupils spent this 

week working in the Greenhouse 

repotting broad beans and 

planting pea shoots in preparation 

for the Winter and Spring months. 

Throughout the week, they've been 

observing and tending to their 

pots by watering them, and on 

Tuesday took home their first 

major harvest of cress.  

With the increase of online streaming, gaming and TV, the suitability when 

choosing a programme, film or game can easily be missed by parents.  There are 

places where parents can check the age rating and the appropriateness of games 

and videos children are accessing. https://www.commonsensemedia.org/ and 

https://pegi.info/ 

 

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/
https://pegi.info/

